
 

Gratitude 
 

Ekushe Academy Australia Inc. express it’s heartfelt gratitude to all those concerned 
to make the Ekushe Boi-Mela on Sunday, 20th February 05 at Ashfield Park, a great 
success. The sincere and tireless participation of all artists, volunteers, stall owners, 
participants, media, guests and sub-committee’s members proves the great spirits of 
Ekusher Chetona and made the event such a success. Ekushe Academy Australia 
strongly believes that this spirits will be an exceptional momentum for us to 
established our campaign, ‘Conserve Your Mother Language’ within the 
multicultural communities, and one day all linguistic people will take the ownership 
of the great 21st February and will observe the International Mother Language Day. 
All constructive suggestions in this regard will be an asset for our campaign.   
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